
 

First Sunday of Lent 
Sunday the 26th of February 2023 

    Parish of Dunshaughlin and Culmullen 
Website www.dunshaughlin-culmullenparish.ie 
Webcam - dunshaughlin-culmullenparish.ie/our-parish/webcam 

Parish Office; Pastoral Centre (Monday – Friday 10am until 2pm) 

Phone 01 8259114 or email office@dcparish.ie 

Pastoral Centre: Phone 01 802 4780 or email pcmanager@dcparish.ie 

`Religious Shop; open everyday in the Pastoral Centre 

Fr. Seán Henry P.P. 01 - 825 9114 Fr. Joseph Clavin A.P. 01 - 824 1976 

Dunshaughlin Masses: Saturday Vigil Mass - 7pm, Sundays 9 am, 12 noon 

Culmullen Masses: Saturday Vigil Mass - 6pm, Sunday 10:30am 

Weekday Masses: Culmullen 9am, Dunshaughlin 10am, Wednesday 7pm 

Rosary: recited each morning in Dunshaughlin before 10am Mass, Tues 7pm 

Confessions:  Saturday 12noon - 1pm.  

Eucharistic Adoration: Dunshaughlin: Tuesdays 10:30am until 2 pm; 7 - 9 pm   

Culmullen: Thursdays 9:30am until 11 am 
Baptisms: Dunshaughlin Church: First Saturday and Fourth Sunday of the month. 

Culmullen Church: Second Sunday of the month. Ceremonies are at 2pm. 

Baptism Programme: Call Roisín at 086 - 841 2260 
Mass Intentions for the coming week 

Saturday 25th February Cul Vigil 6pm Carmel Morris                                  Valerie Keady 

Saturday 25th February Dunsh Vigil 7pm   Tom McGuinness M.M. 

Sunday 26th February Cul 10:30am J.J, Jim, & Mary Troy & daughter   Angela Wilson 

Sunday 26th February Dunsh 12noon Eamon Maher M.M.                        Lauri & Jimmy Lawless 

Monday 27th February Dunsh 10am Julia McGovern & Son Stephen 

Tuesday 28th February Dunsh 10am Rose Rowley                                    Seán McGuinness 

Friday 3rd March  Cul 9am List of the Dead 

Friday 3rd March  Dunsh 10am First Friday List of Dead 7pm List of Dead      

   

Saturday 4th March  Dunsh Vigil 7pm   Rita O’Dwyer 

Sunday 5th March  Cul 10:30am Patrick & Bridget Doyle & Patrick & Enda Doyle 

Sunday 5th March Dunsh 12noon Raymond Argue.                             Peter Burke 
 

Weekly Envelopes 2023  
Envelopes for 2023 have been distributed. If you did not receive a box of 

envelopes, please contact the Parish Office. There are boxes in the Churches if you 

would like to contribute, please take a box and write your name and contact details 

on first envelope returned. We thank all who contribute so generously to our 

Parish. A full statement of accounts will be given at a later date. 

Confirmation 
We congratulate the boys and girls who received the Sacrament of Confirmation 

yesterday. May the Holy Spirit be their helper and guide as they go through life. 
 

 

Welcome to the Community of Faith – Recently Baptised 
Isla Jordan, Augherskea, Ben Jameson, Fairfield Jackson Lowndes, Dun Ríoga, 

Aidan O’Callaghan & Cillain O’Callaghan, Ardlea. 

We Remember in Prayer 
The soul of John Gear, Hanson Wood. May he rest in peace. 

 



Do this in Memory Mass  
We welcome the boys and girls preparing for their First Communion to Masses next 

Sunday. They are now preparing for First Penance. We pray for them and their 

parents as they continue their faith journey. 
Catechesis for Communion will take place on Webcam from Dunshaughlin Church on 

Wednesday 1
st
 of March at 7:30pm after Mass. 

First Friday  
Fr Sean and Fr Joe will call with Holy Communion to the sick/housebound on Friday.  

 

Special Collection for those affected by Earthquake in Turkey and Syria 
The Bishops are taking up a special collection in all Dioceses in response to the 

devastating earthquake in Turkey and Syria. Bishop Tom Deenihan suggests a special 

collection be taken up at all Masses Sat/Sun 4th/5th March. Proceeds will be 

channelled through the Diocese to Trócaire who work with Caritas to bring relief to 

those in need.  

St Loman's Hospital Cemetery — Remembrance Mass 
Annual Mass of Remembrance will be held this Tuesday 28th February at 3pm in St 

Paul's Church, Mullingar in memory of those buried in the Cemetery from 1907 to 

1970 also for deceased patients and staff. Livestream 
 

Youth Readers  
We invite young people to become Readers at Sunday Masses. If you know of any 

young person who would like to read please inform the Parish Office. We value our 

Mass Servers too and encourage servers to attend Masses on Sunday. 
 

Meath Alzheimer 
Cafés take place in the Pastoral Centre in Dunshaughlin. Wednesday March 1st, from 

7 to 9pm. Guest speaker is Cathriona Leddy, Further info Contact: 087 - 188 8178. 
 

Alone 
Would you be willing to provide companionship or make calls to Older People once a 

week? ALONE are seeking volunteers in your area. Full training and support 

provided. If interested please sign up here: https://alone.ie/volunteers/ for more 

information, contact volunteer@alone.ie or on 086 - 108 5965. 
 

Lent  
The Lenten Season calls us to live in close union with God and one another. It is a 

time to focus more directly on our relationship with Jesus Christ who suffered and 

died for us. Through prayer, fasting and penance we journey towards Easter seeking 

to better ourselves and do more for others. We suggest the Rosary each day, 

Adoration on Tuesday and daily Mass if possible. Extra Mass at 7pm each 

Wednesday. Trócaire boxes available in our Churches. 
 

Prayer for a good Lent 
Heavenly Father, as we begin our journey through the Lenten season, 

May we grow closer to Christ at this time of preparation and renewal. 

Inspired by your Holy Spirit, we pray that your Word becomes a source 

of peace, wisdom and strength as we continue to grow in our faith. 

We ask this through Christ, Our Lord. Amen. 


